March 6, 1956
Dezr Mr. Nittler: =

Thanks for your letter of January 6, 1956 regarding
reception in Geneva. We are operating on 1570 kc. with 500
watt power., Telephone No. is 8385 with mailing address as

P. O. Box 611, Amite, Louisiana...Otherwise your reception
came in fine,

P

Appreciated hearing from you and thanking you for your
considerations both in the past and future, I am

Sincerely yours,

P. 0. Box 611

AMITE BROADCASTING CO.(WABL)
Amite, La,
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Program Director



